
 
 

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 
 
 

March 19, 2024 
 

Dear Students and Parents: 

 

The Elmira College Board of Trustees recently approved the College’s comprehensive fee 

schedule for the 2024-2025 academic year. The College will limit the increase in tuition and fees 

to 2.5 percent; room and board charges will rise by 4 percent.  

 

Tuition and Fees for the 2024-25 Academic Year: 

 Tuition    $37,056 

 Room & Board  $14,550       

 Comprehensive Fee          $ 1,920 

 

While we have taken significant measures to control costs for the coming year and beyond, the 

increase in room and board charges is a reflection of rising costs for energy and food.  Despite 

this increase, the overall cost of an EC education remains competitive with other small, private 

colleges in our region, and our students continue to receive an exceptional educational 

experience and the benefits of a close-knit campus community.   

 

In addition, and in line with our ongoing commitment to access and affordability, the College 

continues to offer support through its generous scholarship aid program. Students also benefit 

from the College’s endowment income and contributions from alumni and friends.  

 

We are committed to supporting each student’s success by keeping tuition and fees competitive 

and offering multiple financial aid opportunities for our students. I encourage you to contact the 

Bursar’s Office or the Financial Aid Office with any questions you may have and look forward to 

welcoming everyone back to campus in the fall.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

  

 

Chuck Lindsay, PhD 

President 

 
 

 

cc:  Members of the Class of 2024 (information only) 


